
To all Electors of Lanreath Parish 
 

The Annual Parish Meeting 
will be held at Lanreath Village Hall on 

Tuesday 13 May 2025, at 6.30pm 
under the chairmanship of the Chair of Lanreath Parish Council. 

The Parish Meeting may by law discuss all public matters relating specifically to the parish, 
whether or not they are within the remit of the Parish Council. 

The meeting is open to all members of the public and press. All registered electors of Lanreath 
Parish may submit items for inclusion in the meeting agenda and have the right to vote on any 
proposals moved at the meeting. 

To submit an agenda item please contact Mrs Rebecca Warren, Clerk to Lanreath Parish 
Council, by email at clerk2lanreathpc@gmail.com or by telephone 01208 623465 prior to the 
meeting. 

Posted on: 25 April 2025 

By Peter Seaman 

 
Chair of Lanreath Parish Council 

A copy of this notice can be downloaded from the Lanreath Parish Website: 
https://www.lanreathparishcouncil.co.uk/meetings/ . 
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